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 Clearcorp Dealing Systems (India) Ltd. 

 

NOTIFICATION 

 

Clearcorp/Legal/25/11       July 24, 2025 

 

To, 

All Members 

FX-Clear Dealing Segment 

 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Sub: Changes to the FX-Clear Dealing Segment Regulations on account of integration 
of FX-Retail with Bharat Connect 
 

We are pleased to announce the integration of the FX-Retail Platform with ‘Bharat Connect’ 

operated by NPCI Bharat BillPay Limited (NBBL). The integration with Bharat Connect will 

enable the Customers of FX-Clear Members to onboard and execute Transactions on the FX-

Retail Platform through the channels/apps enabled by Bharat Connect. 

 
The FX-Clear Dealing Segment Regulations (“Regulations”) have been amended pursuant to 

the integration of FX-Retail Platform with Bharat Connect. The updated Regulations are 

available on our website (https://www.clearcorp.co.in/) under the ‘About Us’ section. 

 

The effective date of the amendments to the Regulations would be notified shortly. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

For Clearcorp Dealing Systems (India) Limited 

 

Sd/- 

Managing Director 

https://www.clearcorp.co.in/

